COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE:

April 24, 2013
TO: 

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman County Board of Supervisors 

Michael Mayo, Sr, Chairman Transportation, Public Works and Transit Committee

FROM:
Brian Dranzik, Director, Department of Transportation 

SUBJECT:
Approval of Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. Executive Personnel
POLICY

Approval of Executive Personnel replacement is required under the Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. contract.
BACKGROUND

Mr. Lloyd Grant, Managing Director of Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. (MTS) announced his retirement effective May1, 2013.  Mr. Mike Giugno, Deputy Director of MTS has been recommended as the successor to Mr. Lloyd Grant as the Managing Director.  
Mr. Giugno has been with MTS for 32 years.  He has progressively advanced through MTS serving most recently as the Deputy Director and Vice President.  Prior to his current role, he has served as Director of Operations and Director of Transportation within MTS.  Mr. Giugno has a comprehensive understanding of transit operations.  
For the time being, MTS will leave the Deputy Director position unfilled, however, Ms, Sandra Kellner has been named Vice President to serve in Mr. Giugno’s absence.  

RECOMMENDATION

The Director of Transportation recommends that Mr. Mike Giugno be approved as Managing Director of Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc.  

Approved by:

___________________________

Brian Dranzik, Director

Department of Transportation 

Cc:
Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive


Amber Moreen, Chief of Staff, Milwaukee County Executive Chris Abele


Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors


Don Tyler, Director, Department of Administrative Services


Kimberly Walker, Corporation Counsel 


Josh Fudge, Interim Fiscal and Budget Administrator, DAS
